
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

Update of the week:  

 St. Joseph’s Primary School  
 
Autumn 2022    

 

December 22nd    2022            

Attendance 

Nursery 63.1%   Reception 75% 

Year 1 63.5%      Year 4 82.7% 

Year 2 80.5%      Year 5 72% 

Year 3 62.5%      Year 6 43.1% 

  Winning Class Attendance: 

      

                 YEAR 4 

 

                  82.4% 

                    

       Well done fantastic !                

            ace     

            Of 95.9%! 

 

 

          School     

   Attendance:                        

     89.3% 

 

Upcoming dates: 

Friday December 23rd INSET DAY  

Monday January 9th PUPILS RETURN TO 

SCHOOL 

Thursday January 12th PC Kyle Y5/6 

Internet safety/ Cyber Bullying Y4 Friend 

or Foe 

Tuesday January 17th Show Racism the 

Red Card 

Monday January 23rd JUDAISM 

WORKSHOPS 

Wednesday January 25th FOSJ meeting 

2.15pm 

Tuesday February 7th Wellbeing Session 

Y6 EGYPT CENTRE 

Tuesday February 14th PC Kyle Y5/6 

Anti- social behavior 

Y3 Internet Safety 

Friday February 17th INSET DAY – TEN TEN 

TRAINING DAY FOR ALL STAFF 

Monday Feb 20th – 24th HALFT TERM 

Friday March 31st TERM ENDS 

MONDAY April 17th School begins 

Jesuit virtues for Nov/ Dec: 

Faithfilled and hopeful 

  

Christmas Events 
Thank you to the staff for all their hard work over the last term and especially in 

the preparation for the Christmas Events and plays. It was lovely to have these 

events in person for the first time in a number of years. 

Thank you to Father Henry for letting us use the church and celebrating the 

sacrament of Reconciliation with us on Monday and the School Christmas 

Mass. 

It was lovely to welcome the parishioners to school on Tuesday and celebrate 

with a festive mince pie and coffee and for them to listen to the classes 

perform. Thank you for coming to visit us. 

 

The Christmas enterprise fayre made a fantastic £727.54 – thank you for 

supporting the pupils in their enterprise ventures. 

 

Again my thanks to all the staff, Governors, pupils and you parent’s it 

has been another difficult year but we have got through it with resilience 

and determination and most importantly kindness. Can I take this 

opportunity to wish you and all those you love a very Happy Christmas 

and we hope you all enjoy the festive season safely. 

 

Let us hope 2023 brings us all some much needed good health, calm,  

peace and respite.  

 

We welcome all pupils back on Monday January 9th no INSET day. 

Clubs will begin the week of the 16th – a letter will be sent out the first 

week of term.  

 


